
  High School Girls Leadership Breakfast  

Please join the Women in Defence team for a leadership breakfast at Keswick Barracks. 

This event is open to female students from years 9 to 12 and offers a chance for students to meet and 

hear from female leaders in the Australian Defence Force and to engage in activities designed to  

encourage leadership skills.  

Each school is invited to send 2 students to this event.  

Date: 15 June 2018 

Time: 7.00am — 8.30am   

Location: Keswick Barracks, Anzac Highway Keswick 

RSVP: 14 May 2018 to twoodham@dfr.com.au 

 

A sit down breakfast is provided for students. 

Teachers/parents/guardians are able to attend - there will be tea, coffee and refreshments provided in 

the waiting area.  

If you have more than 2 students who wish to attend please contact us via the above email to make  

arrangements.  


